
 

 

October 7, 2020 
 

U. S. Representative Debbie Murcarsel-Powell 
PO Box 566442 
Miami, FL 33256 
 
 
Dear Congresswoman Murcarsel-Powell:  

The Southern Alliance for Clean Energy (SACE) Action Fund is proud to endorse your re-

election to Florida’s 26th congressional district.  

 

This endorsement is based in part on your commitment to and track record of supporting clean 
energy and climate policies. We know that you understand the importance of immediate and 
effective action on climate change. You have voted to invest in clean energy solutions to 
reduce carbon emissions and also to fund the infrastructure that will protect South 
Florida from sea level rise. You have voted to ban oil drilling and to safeguard methane 
pollution standards. 
 

These and other actions specifically focused on promoting clean energy have exceeded the 

following Southern Alliance for Clean Energy Action Fund endorsement criteria: 

 

● Does the candidate have a track record supporting clean energy and climate policies? 

● Has the candidate utilized social media or been quoted by the media expressing support 

for clean energy and climate change policies? 

● Does the candidate’s website provide a statement in support of clean energy or climate 

change or list clean energy or climate action policies as a priority? 

We wish you well in your campaign and thank you for consistent leadership on this vital set of 

issues on behalf of the citizens of Miami-Dade county, the state of Florida and the entire nation. 

We recognize how busy your schedule is but it is our hope that we can schedule a virtual 

endorsement event for allies and the press to get the word out about your candidacy and 

commitment to clean energy solutions to protect our environment, save money and energy while 

creating good paying jobs in local communities. 

We look forward to working together. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephen A. Smith, Executive Director 

SACE Action Fund 


